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2022 FALL HYDRANT FLUSHING 

The Massapequa Water District, in its continuing effort to improve the quality of water supplied to its 
consumers, has scheduled a fall hydrant flushing beginning Sunday, October 16 and ending on Friday, October 
21, 2022. The flushing will begin at 10:00 pm each night and end at approximately 8:00 am. to minimize the 
impact to consumers. 

The hydrant flushing serves two purposes. First is to remove any sediment from within the water mains and 
second, it allows the Massapequa Water District (MWD) to observe the operation of each hydrant and create a 
list of those hydrants in need of repair. The flushing of hydrants may cause some fluctuations of water 
pressure and/or discolored (rusty) water to flow into homes and businesses, and although the water is 
perfectly safe to drink, it may stain laundry. Consumers are advised not to schedule projects, which require 
clear water during the entire flushing period.   

Hydrant Flushing will begin Sunday night and be performed from 10:00 pm until 8:00 am each day as follows: 

Sunday, October 16 – Monday, October 17:  The MWD area bordered by Sunrise Hwy. on the south,                                                                                                         
Southern State parkway on the north, Lakeshore Drive on the west and Park Lane on the east. 

Monday, October 17-Tuesday, October 18:  The MWD area bordered by Sunrise Hwy. on the south, Jerusalem 
Ave. on the north, Tackapausha Preserve on the west and Parkside Blvd. on the east. 

Tuesday, October 18 - Wednesday, October 19: The MWD area bordered by Merrick Road on the south, 
Sunrise Hwy. on the north, Tackapausha Preserve on the west and Cartwright Blvd. (including 
dead-ends) on the east. 

Wednesday, October 19- Thursday, October 20: The MWD area bordered by South Oyster Bay on the south, 
Merrick Road on the north, Seaford Creek on the west and Ocean Avenue (including dead-
ends) on the east. 

Thursday, October 20 - Friday, October 21: The MWD area bordered by South Oyster Bay on the south, 
Merrick Road on the north, Alhambra Road (including dead-ends) on the west and Whitewood 
Drive on the east. 

During the week of Monday, October 24th through Friday, October 28th, the MWD will perform spot flushing in 
those areas that may require additional cleaning. If you have a specific question or problem, 
please contact the Massapequa Water District at (516) 798-5266. If you should have general 
questions regarding this program, please do not hesitate to contact the office at (516) 798-
5266 for assistance.  
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